
EDO-COMM-0002 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 
 

 
 
 
 

Mercier Bridge weekend closure 
Postponed 

 
(Kahnawake – 19, Kenténha/October 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform motorists that the gusset plate reinforcement work scheduled for this 
weekend has been postponed  due to the uncertain weather conditions. Therefore all 
lanes in both directions will be available throughout the weekend. 
 
The work was originally scheduled to take place from tonight at 10pm until Monday, 

October 22 at 5am but will now take place on the weekend of October 26th to the 29th.
 
Please visit www.quebec511.info or www.kahnawake.com/roadwork to stay up to date 
on planned road work affecting Kahnawà:ke. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention at your discretion. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca
http://www.quebec511.info/
http://www.kahnawake.com/roadwork

